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nr:r   F  I.   BaLtes
1254  Harbert  Aye
Mexphi s  germ

I)ear  in  Bates:

I  was  very much  interested  in  receiving

your  letter  of  February  29th  indicating  that  you were  still

following  your  efforts  to  cc\ntinue  |Liroving  your  Booth  body.

I  am  inclined  tc)  think  you will  have  to  gather  much  stronger

evidence  than  you  submit.    The  public  is  usually  sharper  than

we  are  inclined  to  give  them  credit  for.

EGLZ

Very  truly  yours

E  G  1.IEB0iD

General  Secretary  to  HENRY  FORD
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